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Notification of Changes to Oversize and Overweight Permit Restrictions for Travel on 

Highway 16 Between Vanderhoof And Fraser Lake 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that construction on the Nechako River Bridge, Structure No. 00269, on 
Highway 16 between Vanderhoof and Fraser Lake is scheduled to resume January 21, 2024. 
At that time an overall width limitation of 4 m will be in place and the structure will not be able 
to accommodate any extraordinary loads.  
 
These restrictions are expected to be in place until construction is completed. For the most up 
to date information on highway closures and restrictions, please visit DriveBC.ca.   
 
General permitting questions can be sent to Commercial.Transport@gov.bc.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Courtenay Lowther 
Manager, Commercial Transport 

 

Commercial Vehicle Safety  
& Enforcement 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE # 04-23 
Date: November 2, 2023  

Amended: January 3, 2024 

Commercial Transport Department 

 NOTICE  
To All Permit Issuers, Industry and the General Public 
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